From:
To:

(CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: FW: CLIA Breakfast 2 MArch **Date:** mardi 1 mars 2022 17:13:14

Attachments: Sea Europe CLIA Breakfast Presentation.docx

Sea Europe Clia breakfast Draft.pptx

20220302 Getting to Carbon Neutral Cruising 2050 Final.pptx

Here you go

From:

Sent: 01 March 2022 10:05

To: MES Daniel <xxxxxx.xxx@xx.xxxxxxxxx

Subject: CLIA Breakfast 2 MArch

Dear Mr Mes,

Many apologies for my delay in responding to your email. Unfortunately Marie-Caroline Laurent our Director General has tested positive for COVD so is in quarantine. Her presentation tomorrow will be given instead by Dud Darr, the Chair of our Government Affairs Committee and the Executive Vice President, Maritime Policy and Government Affairs at MSC Group. I have attached his presentation and that of Christophe Tytgat from Sea Europe for your information.

If you can give a brief update on the Fit for 55 Package and its importance to everyone to decarbonize Europe that would be great.

I look forward to meeting you tomorrow.

Kind regards

Director Public Affairs

Cruise Lines International Association (CLIA) SEP

Rue du Trône 60 | Brussels 1050

@cruising.org | **T** +32 (0)2 709 01 37 | **M** +32

europe.cruising.org | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of this transmission.